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NOTICE

O1st Graduation Day
25th January, 2019

Dear New Graduates,

Greetings from Loyola College!

We are happy to announce that the 91°' Graduation Day for Loyola
College will be held on 25" January, 2019 (Friday) at 4.30 P.M. in the
Open Air Quadrangle in front of the Jubilee Building. All the new
graduates, who have registered, are expected to be present on time for
the Graduation Ceremony. The badges for the graduates will be
available in our college Shift-l office on 18", 19™ & 21°" January 2019.
You are asked to collect the badges on the dates mentioned above from

9.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. to avoid the last minute rush.

Note:
» Outstation candidates are permitted to send any of their
relatives / friends with an authorization letter and ID proof to
collect the Badge and Guest coupons during the dates.

» If any candidate fails to collect the Badge and Guest coupon on
the above dates (18th, 19th & 215t January 2019), the name will
not be included for the Graduation Ceremony.

Seating allotment will be available in the college website.
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NOTICE

91st GRADUATION DAY

(25! January, 2019)

Greetings from Loyola!

The 91st Graduation Day, Loyola College will be held on Friday, 25%" January, 2019,
at 4.00 p.m.

We welcome you to receive the degree in person. You are expected to confirm your
participation on or before 13.01. 2019 through online.

On the Graduation day, you have to be present an hour before the start of the Graduation
Ceremony.

You can check your seating allotment in our college website: www.loyolacollege.edu

Note :

E3

Only those students who have successfully completed in April, 2018 their course
UG(2015 Batch), PG and M. Phil. (2016 Batch) are eligible to receive their degree on
the Graduation Day.

For any other clarifications, you may mail to us at : Loyolagraduationday2018@gmail.com
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